

Savannah Area Darting Association INC

Board of Director's Meeting

01 April 2024

Meeting called to order at 7:06 pm

Attendance: See Attached Attendance Sheet

Guests: Rene Barras

Guest Speakers: None

Quorum Established

Approval of March 2024 Meeting Minutes: Approved – As modified - changes as follows: change to February instead of January previous meeting minutes and the word two added to Old Business in Stephen Sweeneys discussion- Motion to approve made by Chris Rogers and Seconded by Shannon Wiley – Motion Carried

Treasurer's Report: Treasurer Absent. – Report Emailed – Lou Burson made motion to approve and was seconded by Shannon Wiley – Motion Carried

Division Reps Report:

A – All Good

B – Absent

C – Absent but All Good report sent in

D – Alternate present – all good

E – two complaints made about space given for dart play at Rachels – R & G will follow up

Statistician Report: All Good

Rules and Grievance Report: All Good – Nothing to Report – Karle will follow up to continue to try and find R&G binder

Membership Report: All Good – \$60.00 to add

Hall of Fame Report: Absent

Tournament Director Report: Absent – Karle let everyone know that he had car trouble and that he is planning a meeting when he is back. Food, Time frames and Layout will be finalized.

Newsletter Report: Absent

Website Report: All Good

Sunshine Report: Absent

VP Report: All Good – would like to make a comment or suggestion box to have at playoffs

President Report: All Good. B Division team said they were folding but were able to work it out with a Captain change. Herman Metcalf also noted that the VFW 660 can not serve alcohol before 11 am on Sunday. Karle will follow up with tournament director.

OLD BUSINESS:

Karle Ansara-Milbaugh is still waiting on the Secretary box to verify the title and registration for the trailer. Once that box is able to be gone through and some research done on the status of the ownership, a decision will be made to update those documents at a future meeting. She will follow up with Megan Miller to ask about that and about the R&G binder.

Herman Metcalf discussed the Web Designer discussion

Herman Metcalf discussed the new format for the Wednesday league playing 2 out of 3 possibly doing as a Round Robin style. Still working on cup name, possibly South Georgia Regional Cup. He forgot to bring the play sheet but will bring it next month. He will follow up with PPMR as soon as they are completed. They are still working it out.

NEW BUSINESS:

Playoff discussion was not able to be completed because the tournament director was absent.

Corin Noonan made a motion to allow him to get the scheduler box at playoffs then to get the list of teams after next season sign ups. Then that following Friday he will work out next season schedule, get it to the president to disseminate to others for review and discussion to proceed as suggested. Once it is approved the president can letter each sheet and send to everyone as approved, so that the scheduling meeting no longer needs to take place. Seconded by Michele Barras. Motion Carried.

The president adjourned the meeting at 7:50 pm without a motion to adjourn.

Next Meeting 06 May 2024 at 7pm at the VFW 660